
Translation: Para ver este boletín en español: 1) ubique el ícono que ve a la derecha de este
artículo ( la figura de palo en un círculo) ... está en la parte superior derecha de su pantalla. 2)
Haga clic en la imagen. 3) seleccione "Traducir" en la parte superior derecha de su pantalla
(computadora). 4) Seleccione Spanish/Español.​



Welcome back Terra Nova families!

I hope you all enjoyed a restful and fun-filled summer. As we gear
up for another exciting school year, I am thrilled to welcome both
our returning students and new faces to our Terra Nova community.
Our team has been hard at work preparing for a fantastic year filled
with engaging classes, enriching activities, and a supportive
environment. Every new school year provides fresh opportunities
for growth, learning, and making lasting memories - we can’t wait to
see the incredible things our students will accomplish.

One important event this school year is our WASC report and visit, which we’ve been diligently
preparing for. This process is not only an evaluation of our school program but also an opportunity
to re-establish our school goals and areas of focus, ensuring we continue providing the best for all
our students. More information about the process, our report and the upcoming visit will be shared
in the weeks ahead.

Another exciting update we are thrilled to share is our field replacement project, made possible by
the Bond Measure Z 2020. I’m sure you have seen the construction taking place on the field, which
will be a beautiful addition to our campus and a tremendous asset to our athletes and students. I
have included a detailed overview of the project along with project renderings below. On behalf of
Terra Nova my heartfelt gratitude to everyone who supported Bond Measure Z (2020) and to the
JUHSD Board of Trustees for their support and investment in our students.

To keep up to date on school events, opportunities, and important announcements, please be sure
to keep a close out for our weekly newsletter and regularly visit our website. If you have social
media, I encourage you to also follow our student leadership account @terranovapride. These
platforms will be our primary sources of communication and the best places for you to visit for
information. If you ever have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or another
staff member.

Here’s to a year of discovery and success!

Megan Carey
Principal

Here the details about the field replacement project, made possible by the Bond Measure Z (2020).

What’s Happening:
New Turf Field: The grass field that housed our baseball field will receive new turf which will
help address long-standing drainage issues and combat gopher challenges that have affected
the natural grass.



The area will be reconfigured to hold baseball and softball fields as well as being striped for
soccer.
The infill to the turf blades is sustainable olive pits and cornhusk
LED Lights: New controlled LED lighting will be installed to improve visibility and extend the
usability of our fields for evening activities.
The lighting is controlled LED lights with pinpoint precision that are focused directly on the
field and not on the neighborhood
New Restrooms: Convenient restrooms will be added directly on the fields to enhance the
comfort and accessibility for all visitors and athletes.
Snack Shack: A new snack shack will be available to provide refreshments during events and
games.
Upper Field: Work is not being completed on the upper field. It is housing the dirt displaced by
the construction.

The fields are scheduled for completion by mid-February while the structures may mpleted be
shortly after. We appreciate your patience and support as we work to make these much-needed
improvements.

Athletic Booster Club Meeting: Tuesday, August 13 | 7PM | Library
Picture Make-up Day: Wednesday, August 21
Fall Sportsmanship Night: Thursday, August 22 | 7PM | Theater



Link Crew is a program that welcomes the freshman class at orientation and on the first day of
school, as well as continues to support them throughout their first year of high school. Our
amazing Link Crew leaders are 11th and 12th grade students who spent time during the summer to
prepare to support the incoming 9th grade class.



Would you like to have a week of fun outside of school? Sign-up
to be an Outdoor Ed Cabin Leader. We are looking for
Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors. Please see Mrs. Derby in the
Main office for more information. All paperwork needs to be
turned in by September 12.







The Terra Nova PTO feels that together we can achieve more for our teachers and students. Happy
teachers and staff create a positive, healthy environment for our students.

Help us give our teachers, staff and students the opportunity to continue thriving at Terra Nova.



To donate click the following link or use the QR code below.
Donate to the Terra Nova PTO where every dollar goes back to our
teachers, staff and students.

School Programs Funded by the PTO
Peer Assistance Program (Peer Helper)
Mock Trial
Link Crew Freshman Mentor Program
Teacher Appreciation Week
Mini Grants & Stipends for Teachers and Staff

Donate | We appreciate your support!

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=5MMA6WR3VK7NC
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=5MMA6WR3VK7NC
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=5MMA6WR3VK7NC


Stay Connected to Terra Nova Events
School Calendar
District Calendar 2024/25
TN Instagram - @terranovapride
TN Website

Megan Carey
Megan is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.juhsd.net/Page/10
https://www.juhsd.net/cms/lib/CA01902464/Centricity/Domain/4/24-25%20Family%20Student%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.instagram.com/terranovapride/?hl=en
https://www.juhsd.net/tnhs

